New Website Launched!

The Florida Bamboo Growers Association has now launched its nhew website and you
can find it at this link: https://fbgabamboo.com/

As the website is restricted to use by its Members you will need to create a login as

your first step. Once you submit this the website manager will check your member
credentials and clear your access.

We envision the website as a representation of who we are as an industry, and our
primary tool to learn, connect, stay informed and grow. We plan to post regular
updates of industry activities so stay connected!
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